
 

INTEROFFICE M EMORANDUM  

TO: BOARD MEMBERS 
TIM WYROSDICK, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM: CONNI CARNLEY 
DIRECTOR, EMPLOYEE EVALUATIONS & ACCOUNTABILITY 
 

SUBJECT: INSTRUCTIONAL PERSONNEL EVALUATION SYSTEM 

DATE: 07/24/2014 
    

 
It is requested that in the School Board Meeting on July 24, 2014, you approve the revised 
Instructional Personnel Evaluation System.    
 
If you have any questions concerning these changes, please call me at 983-5108. 
  


